
 

THE CLIFTON CAMPVILLE VILLAGE HALL COMMITTEE 

CORDIALLY INVITES YOU TO OUR  

‘GRAND RE-OPENING’ COFFEE SHOP 

IN OUR NEWLY REFURBISHED VILLAGE HALL! 

 

 

 

COME & CELEBRATE WITH US 

BANK HOLIDAY MONDAY 

30TH AUGUST, 2021 

RIBBON CUTTING CEREMONY @ 9:30 

(WITH A VILLAGE CELEBRITY!) 
We are encouraging everyone to wear a mask when entering, moving about & exiting the building. 

We take seriously the wellbeing of all our customers & volunteers & want us all to stay safe. Hand 

sanitiser will be available for your use and we shall ensure the building is well ventilated. 

 

Coffee & 

Cake are 

back! 

9:30 am 

to 2:30 

pm 

  


